
COMMUNICATION WITH PARENTS
Effective communication with parents is a priority at John Paul II Catholic High School.  
Our web-based student attendance and achievement information system is called 
PowerSchool. All parents and students will receive PowerSchool login information at 
the beginning of the school year.  We encourage you to log onto the site regularly to 
track academic progress. 
 
All newsletters are posted regularly on our school website at http://jp2hs.eics.ab.ca/.  
Please check this site regularly to stay on top of the happenings at JPII.
 
If at any time parents wish to speak with a teacher, we encourage you to contact the school to 
make an appointment or e-mail the teacher directly.  Staff e-mail addresses are posted on our 
website
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